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Subject: RE: Death of Wassam al Jundi - HMC Regulation 28 Report (ref: 35218597)

Good afternoon,

Thank you for forwarding this on. DHSC has no comments or suggestions for this 
document.

Our response to this PFD case suggested that responsibility for the Coroner’s concerns 
sits with HSE. It may be worth forwarding to them.

Kind regards,

DHSC PFD Oversight Team

Quarry House, Quarry Hill, Leeds, LS2 7UE

E:

Department of Health and Social Care

Follow us on Twitter @DHSCgovuk




